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Recommendation:  

(i)  To seek further information and assurance from Basildon and Brentwood  
      Clinical Commissioning Group attendees on the proposed communications,    
      engagement and governance processes for their Fit for the Future  
      Community Engagement Programme which incorporates reviews of     
      Intermediate Care and their Service Restriction Policy; 
(ii)  To consider any further information, evidence and/or other contributors  
       required; 
(iii) To consider any representation or action by the HOSC (which could include 
       investigating a ‘common commissioning’ approach across Essex): 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Background: 
 
Basildon and Brentwood Clinical Commissioning Group’s (CCG) “Fit for the Future” 
community engagement programme, is seeking people’s views on how the local 
NHS should adapt and change to meet the challenges of the future (Appendix 1). 

 

As part of the above, the CCG are reviewing their Service Restriction Policy (SRP) 

and are proposing a number of changes to it. A two month public consultation 

exercise seeking views on the proposals commenced on Monday 11 July 2016. A 

discussion document from the CCG detailing the proposals is attached (Appendix 2). 

 

In addition, the CCG are proposing changes to Intermediate Care and are currently 

consulting on those. See Appendix 3 – Intermediate Care Review 2016. 

 

The CCG have been requested to attend the HOSC to detail the proposals and give 

the HOSC an early opportunity to contribute to the discussion. 


